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Good morning,

The IESO would like to thank all stakeholders who have participated and contributed their feedback to this
engagement so far. This feedback has been invaluable to the progress of the engagement and the lessons that
have been learned about the Ontario transmission rights (TR) market and how it can be enhanced. The IESO is
pleased to announce two milestones related to this engagement:

1. The Transmission Rights Market Review Interim Report is now available on the engagement webpage.
This Interim Report provides a summary of the analysis that was conducted and stakeholder feedback
that was received during Stage 1 of the Review (the Value Assessment stage). We encourage you to
review the Interim Report as it provides useful background on the Ontario TR market and context as
we progress through Stage 2 and 3 of this engagement.

2. The IESO has scheduled the next webinar for this engagement on October 27 at 1:30 p.m. During this
webinar, the IESO will provide updates on the progress of Stage 2 of the Transmission Rights Market
Review, including a summary of stakeholder feedback gathered through focused discussions with
interested stakeholders and work underway to review the methodology to determine the number of
TRs to auction. Please go to the engagement webpage at the link above to register for the meeting. If
prompted to enter a meeting number, the number can be found next to the Registration Link on the
engagement webpage. The presentation for this webinar will be posted next week.

If you have any questions about the information in this update, contact engagement@ieso.ca.

Best regards,

Dale Fitzgerald
IESO Engagement


http://www.ieso.ca/Sector-Participants/Engagement-Initiatives/Engagements/Transmission-Rights-Market-Review

